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Submission: "Do not change the solar tariff price from 11c downwards. It is low enough as is.
We are doing the non solar users a big favour by investing. We should be rewarded for our efforts. IPART should listen to the
solar roof top cohort and do not drop the price or recommend a drop. If anything it should go upto 15¢ a KWh."





